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14th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

It is vitally important that parents and carers inform the school if your child Dylan tests positive for COVID-19.
To support our planning for your child’s classroom attendance, please continue to notify Orana if your child returns a negative PCR/ RAT result:
· being identified as a close contact (Day 1 test to return to school as an asymptomatic close contact), 
and/or 
· being identified as a household close contact (Day 7 test to conclude quarantine).
To help streamline this process, a COVID-19 Self-reporting Form for Students and Staff members has been developed by Catholic Education WA (CEWA).

Parents and carers can now inform the school of their child’s positive or negative COVID result via this COVID-19-Self-Reporting-Form. The information will go directly to the Principal, prompting our school’s COVID response.

The link is also available on our school’s Website.
 
Please do not underestimate the importance of informing Orana of a positive COVID case. Your actions will ensure the risk to others is minimised and that we do our very best to limit the spread of the virus across our community.

Kind regards

Dee Johnston
Principal
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